
12-2-20 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 2nd day of December, 2020 at 7:00 pm.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, 

Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Plans have been set for the elementary students to decorate the city park on December 4th. 

 

The Civic Club asked for assistance to plan a Santa Day on Main Street, December 12th.  A date 

was picked to help decorate. 

 

The Civic Club awarded the park board $1,000 for our future sand volleyball court plans. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, January 6th, 2020 at 

7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

 


